BADDECK ACADEMY AGM - November 1st 2021

SAC AGM minutes were read. The minutes were approved by Sharon Mac Lean, 2nd by Tammy MacSween.

By-Laws will be reviewed from the website and any changes will be addressed at the next meeting.

The Letter of Agreement was reviewed and sent in June 2021.

Changes to our group for the up-coming year.

Our Principal this year will be Marilyn MacLeod and our Vice Principal will be Angie Harvie

Sarah Doran & Dawn MacQuarrie have stepped down. Nadine is at another school this year so she will also have to be replaced and we will need a secretary. We are unsure of Dave Parkinson's status.

Natasha Kolanko has agreed to participate as one of the NSTU members needed.

Rev. Brian MacLeod has agreed to take Dawn's place as a community member. Debbie and Sharon have switched places. Sharon will now be the High school representative and Debbie will be in Middle school.

MEMBERS

Lynn Myers (Support Staff) – Chair person

Patti Garland (Support staff)

Natasha Kolanko (NSTU)

Marilyn MacLeod (Principal)

Angie Harvie (Vice Principal)

Jennifer MacCormack (Parent Group)

Dave Parkinson (Community Member)

Rev, Brian MacLeod (Community Member)

Tammy MacSween (Elementary Parent)

Debbie Christiano (Middle School Parent)

Sharon MacLean (High School Parent)

Thank you and welcome to our new representatives and also thankyou to those who have a agreed to stay on.

Meeting Schedule

Monday December 6th @ 7:00pm

Monday February 7th @ 7:00pm

Monday May 30th @ 7:00pm

For now we are staying with virtual meetings and going forward if we can meet in person members will also have the option to join virtually. This will make things easier for those travelling to attend the meetings.

Meeting adjourned by Debbie Christiano.